
Aurora COIL Virtual 
Partnering Fair
For 2021–2022 and 2022-2023 Academic Year

We all know that Virtual Exchange/COIL (Collaborative Online International 
Learning) is a good opportunity to further internationalise our institutions. Within 
Aurora, we believe that there is still room for development. In this regard, the 
Universitat Rovira I Virgili would like to invite you all to a first Aurora COIL Virtual 
Partnering Fair.
For academics looking for new COIL teaching partners, you are invited to fill in 
this form before the 10th of February so your information can be featured in the 
upcoming Aurora COIL Partnering Bulletin.
The Fair is open to all academics, including all teaching staff members.

Online 
Click here for Zoom-link

February 17th, 2022
13:00 to 14:30 C.E.T.


